
Date:

To:

From:

Subject:

City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

R..10

April 1, 2014

Honorable Mayor and City Council

Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

RECOMMENDED CHARTER COMMISSION APPOINTMENTS

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday,
March 18, 2014, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the
City Council that the communication be received and the following appointments
confirmed: Citizen Police Complaint Commission (2 appointments); Civil Service
Commission (1 appointment); and Water Commission (2 appointments).

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Chair

Prepared by:
Megan Wiegelman



MAYOR BOB FOSTER
CITY OF LONG BEACH

March 18,2014

MEMBERS OF THE PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive Charter Commission appointments pursuant to Section
509 of the City Charter and Section 2.03.065 of the Long Beach
Municipal Code.

DISCUSSION:

Citizen Police Complaint Commission
New Appointment

• Raul Ariorve, to serve an interim term left by Susan Glogovac as the 2nd

District Representative
• David Clement, to fill the vacancy left by Rick McGilton-McGlamery as the

3rd District Representative

Civil Service Commission
New Appointment

• Robin Perry, 8th District Resident to fill the vacancy left by Jeanne Karatsu

Water Commission
New Appointment

• Arthur Levine, 3rd District Resident to fill a vacancy left by Susan Dallman
• Robert Shannon, 3rd District Resident to replace Paul Blanco

SUGGESTED ACTION:
Approve recommendation.

i}~ed'
Mayor Bob Foster
City of Long Beach

Dated: March 13,2014


